

OFICINA CENTRAL

Avenida Francisco de Miranda

Edif. "EASO" - 6to. Piso, Of. 191"

Teléfono: 33 - 55 + 57

LOS TEQUES - TELEFONO 2488

December 21, 1963

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler 4590 So. Julian Street Englewood, Colorado U.S.A.-

Dear sir:

Thank you for your letter of December 9th. reporting on our special "Election Day Broadcast" of December 1st and 2nd.

We are happy to confirm that the details of our transmission reported by you are accurate and correspond to our programing for those days.

We take the opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year 1964.

Yours very truly,

R. A. Nuñez